Anthony Serafini

From: Anthony Serafini

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 11:24 AM
To: ‘phoster@persistentsystems.com’
Subject: STA 0478-EX-ST-2017

Mr. Hosler

Your afftrcc coordination indicates that they coordinated 2360-2370 MHz. Please confirm and update your application
to reflect this change instead of the 2342-2362 Mhz. | will then send the application for our internal coordination with
NTIA for the 2267-2287 MHz government band frequency request.

Regards,
Tony Serafini



